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June 30, 2022 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are issuing this letter to inform you that due to recent supply chain 

constraints, as well as demand for greater contamination controls, we will no 

longer be including the reusable pouch in shipments with our H3+ device. 

Instead, customers will be provided with a sample of a disposable pouch, which 

is recommended for ongoing use of the device.  We offer and recommend 

purchasing a case of 100 pouches at the time of your Holter purchase.  

A selection of the impacted part numbers is attached in Appendix A of this 

letter.  

We thank you for your business, partnership and loyalty, and we look forward to 

continuing to serve your needs with other Hillrom products.  Please contact our 

customer service department or your Hillrom representative with questions 

regarding this notice. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
 

 

Lillian V. O’Neill 

Sr. Product Specialist, Global Marketing  

Diagnostic Cardiology  

Hillrom 
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APPENDIX A 

 

Discontinued Part number, 8485-022-50 

Carry Case with Belt Clip for H3+ 

New disposable pouch included 

with shipment, 774721POUCH, 

DISPOSABLE CLIP-ON 

(recommended to order quantity 

100 for a case) 

 
 

 


